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I have reviewed the Consultation Papers that are of Particular relevance to me including
-- Regulation 20 Implementation consultation- Noise induced hearing loss-I am happy and agree
with the all the changes including abandoning the baseline screening hearing tests.
-- Regulation 24  Fees order for Medical Services. I agree with  all change.
--Regulation 27  Fees Order for  Permanent Impairment Assessment services. I believe the word
“Medical” should be added so that APIA becomes APMIA-Approved Permanent Medical
Impairment Assessor. This is to indicate that a Medical Specialist is making the impairment
assessment.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Alastair Mackendrick
Mb. BCh.  FRACS. ( ENT Specialist)
 

 




